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About this Report 

This Modern Slavery Report (the "Report") addresses the period from January 1, 2023, to December 31, 

2023, and has been prepared pursuant to the Fighting Against Forced Labour and Child Labour in Supply 

Chains Act ("the Act"). This Report is made on behalf of ABC Supply International Holdings, Inc., and its 

two subsidiaries (collectively, "ABC Supply" or the "Company"). 

ABC Supply is committed to conducting our business operations in a manner that complies with 

applicable laws and regulations and achieves the highest standards of business ethics. This includes 

respecting human rights and requiring our suppliers to do the same. ABC Supply is committed to 

improving practices to combat modern slavery and human trafficking and will not tolerate any such 

practices in its supply chain. 

1. Our Business

i. Structure

ABC Supply International Holdings, Inc. based in the United States, began operations in Canada by 

making two strategic acquisitions of existing companies in November 2022 (five locations) and August 

2023 (seven locations). The acquisitions resulted in two subsidiary entities registered in Alberta: 

Canadian Builders & Contractors Supply Holdings ULC (Alberta), and Canadian Builders & Contractors 

Supply ULC (Alberta). Canadian Builders & Contractors Supply ULC (Alberta) is the operating company. 
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